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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 1:33 PM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'
Cc: Patten, David R.
Subject: RE: RO# 0341, 9-1153, 3126 Fernside Boulevard Feasibility Study Extension

Hi Nathan, 
Please use this email as approval of the request for an extension as noted below.  Please note that because there have been 
previous extensions additional extensions are unlikely.  I took the opportunity to review the well and pref pathway report. 
Thanks for that information.  I note that preferential pathways are discounted as significant pathways based on an 
“average” DTW and that could be the case; however, we would not fully discount those pathways (as I don’t think you 
do) based on non-averaged DTWs.  I guess this is just a request to keep that in mind as you review options. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 2:27 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Patten, David R. 
Subject: RO# 0341, 9-1153, 3126 Fernside Boulevard Feasibility Study Extension 
 
Mark, 
 
In CRA’s report Preferential Pathway Study and Well Survey Report dated September 30, 2010, CRA proposed that a 
Feasibility Study outlining remedial options would be submitted by November 30, 2010. CRA is still gathering data to 
insure that the correct remedial option is chosen for the feasibility study and would like to request an extension of 
December 30, 2010 for submittal of the Feasibility Study. 
 
 
Thanks,  
 
Nathan Lee, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)     
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
   
Phone: 510.420.3333 
Fax: 510.420.9170 
Cell: 510.385.2499 
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com 
  


